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Headquarters: Maison du Sport International - 54 Av. de Rhodanie - 1007 Lausanne - Switzerland 

 
 To the Presidents of all EBL NBOs 

 Cc EBL Executive Committee members 
  NBOs Liaison Committee members 
 
 5th September 2017 
 
 

9h EBL NBO Officers’ Seminar 
Thursday 1st - Sunday 4th February 2018 

Belfast – Northern Ireland 
 
 
Dear Presidents and Officers, 
 
As already published, the NBO Officers’ Seminar will be held at the Iconic Europa hotel in Belfast 
from 1st to 4th February 2018. 
 
The EBL will pay accommodation and food for two delegates from each NBO, but a third delegate 
will be accepted on request and subject to space. It is of course up to each NBO to decide which 
officers to send, but if more than one, it may be useful to have one "representative" or “honorary” 
appointee (President, VP or similar) and one executive officer (General Secretary, Manager, Youth 
Officer or similar). 
 

We are working on the schedule for this next edition at present and would be glad to hear of any 
suggestions you might have for topics that could be covered during this Seminar. 

Amongst others, we certainly will be presenting samples from the successes of our Marketing 
Program and how you can become involved in the selection of our EBL Hall of Fame members. 

 
Towards the end of 2017, we will provide you with the detailed programme, deadline to register 
delegates and other important information. 
 
 
Please send any topics that you would like to have presented or discussed at either plenary 
sessions or group sessions before 30th October 2017  to our secretary Catherine Vitry at 
secretariat@europeanbridge.org.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 Yves Aubry Paul Porteous 
 EBL President EBL NBOs Liaison Committee Chairman 


